
 

 

Date: 1 February 2019 

Contact: Hilary Gauder 

Location: N/A 

Telephone: (07) 5667 3695 

Your reference: N/A 

Our reference: N/A 

 
 
 

Australian Energy Market Operator Ltd 
Mr. David Ripper 
Senior Metrology Engineer 
Level 22, 530 Collins Street 
Melbourne Vic. 3000 

 
 
 

Dear Mr. Ripper, 
 
Re: Proposed Device to be included in the NEM Load Tables for unmetered supply. 
 
Council for the City of Gold Coast is considering the use of the noted luminaire below from 
Hubbell Lighting and request consideration from the Australian Energy Market Operator 
for inclusion in the National Electricity Market Load Tables for Unmetered Connection 
Points in accordance with the Unmetered Load Guidelines.  

 
 Kim SAR E35/60L/4K 

 
 
Please contact Hilary Gauder on (07) 5667 3695 if you require any further information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Hilary Gauder 
Senior Specialist Engineer 
For the Chief Executive Officer 


